


2022 New State Proposed Resolutions We support updating New York State fencing laws
to reflect modern standards.

We support New York State’s goal of conserving We support grandfathering in signage requirements
30% of land by 2030. for slow moving vehicles for implements manufac-
tured before 2018.

We oppose limiting the scope of the current
Digital Right to Repair legislation. We support excluding towed implements from SIS
signage requirements.
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This year’s fair display at Washington County Farm Bureau booth. .
Reminder: New York
W' Coming to America...

4 ; Farm Bureau dues

Pay your dues by
Nov. 30 and save $11.
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County Annual Meeting Notice

In Person or Virtual
County Annual Meeting
Tuesday, Oct. 19
7 p.m. Meeting
The Cookie Jar
Ideal Dairy
239 Vaughn Rd.

Hudson Falls, NY
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82095680932
Join Washington County Farm Bureau for our
business-only county annual meeting.
RSVP to the ENY Regional Office at:

eny@n)ib.org or 518-431-5650.

f,l. s

SERVING OUR MEMBERS SINCE 1967

Take a look at what NYFB Safety Group 486 has to offer
Almost 5% Average Decrease in 2021 rates for
Safety Group 486 policyholders

Cumulative rate decrease of over 51% in the past
four years.

Five year average dividend of 40%*
Up front discount up to 25%
Low 8.5% Group Managers' Fee

Licensed, professional staff to serve all your
workers' compensation needs and act as your
liaison with the New York State Insurance Fund

FOR MORE INFORMATION:
wcinfo@nyfb.org - 1-800-342-4143
www.nyfb.org/programs/workers-compensation

STARTED BY FARMERS FOR FARMERS

Eligibility for insurance is subject to the New York State Insurance Fund's underwriting
requirements. *Percentage is based on dividends paid 2015 through 2019. Dividends are not
guaranteed. Continued membership in NYFB is required to participate in Safety Group 486.
NYFB and its subsidiaries have no authority to bind coverage for any member.

Hello Washington County Farm
Bureau members. I hope you
are having a good growing
season this year. It has certain-
ly been an eventful few months,
but the work of Washington
County Farm Bureau has con-
tinued. In the spring we partic-
ipated in a virtual lobby week
to lobby our politicians on
issues important to Washington
County farmers. In August, we
had a brand new display at the Washington County Fair.
Thank you to our board members for putting that togeth-
er, and I hope you all stopped by our booth. As always, I
encourage you all to attend our County Annual Meeting.
We’ve decided to host a business-only meeting this year.
You can attend in person at the Cookie Jar at Ideal Dairy
or via Zoom. If you plan to attend, RSVP to the ENY
Regional Office at eny@nyfb.org or 518-431-5650. We
hope to see you in person or virtually!

Sincerely
Briow Ziehwmy, President

Washington County Farm Bureau
Board of Directors
Dial 518 first.

Brian Ziehm, President 859-4741
Tom Borden, Vice President 692-2370
Carie Telgen, Treasurer 802-989-1028
Tricia Stewart, Secretary 423-8913
Paticia Lockwood 275-6054
Rebecca Breese 817-0257
Jay Skellie 854-7883
Travis Rea 573-6335
Tom Borden 692-2370
Brittany Novick 603-670-5960
Betty Getty, ProEd Chair 747-3647
Dean Casey, NYFB State Director 796-4874
Kim Trombly, NYFB Field Advisor 935-8569
NYFB Eastern Regional Office 431-5650




